WALTERBORO, SOUTH CAROLINA

1490 KLC'S

Oct. 15, 1947

J.W. Brauner
23 Howard Ave,
Williamsville 21, N.Y.

Dear Mr. Brauner;

I am very pleased to acknowledge and confirm your report
of reception of test transmissions from our station on the
morning of Oct. 12 at 4:54 am EST. Your report checks with
our station log of that morning and the information in your
letter is of particular interest to us due to our station
having been in operation only since August third.

Our station power is 250 watts, the transmitter built by
Raytheon Co. and the antenna consists of a single vertical
tower 165 ft. high which is series fed.

Thanking you for your report and wishing you the best in
Dx I am -

Very truly yours,

/?mé,
L M. Nea

Chief Engineer




